
Overnight crash has police looking for driver
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Overnight Breaking News

      

CLEVELAND – The Cleveland police are searching for a driver after an SUV crashed into a
home overnight on the city’s west side.

  

  

Police said around 2:15 a.m., officers were dispatched to West 17401 Flamingo Avenue for
reports of an SUV into a home.

  

  

On scene, paramedics found no one inside the vehicle. No one inside the home was injured.
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Police towed the SUV for evidence. No arrests have been made.
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